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Mark Farrar

From: Phil RailtonJacks

Sent: Monday, 23 March 2015 9:29 a.m.

To: Mark Farrar

Subject: FW: Attn Mark Farrar - Tawa Communiity Grants Pool

From the BUS inbox

Phil Railton-Jacks

From: Lockery [mailto:lockery@xtra.co.nz]

Sent: Sunday, 22 March 2015 4:00 p.m.

To: Bus: Funding

Subject: Attn Mark Farrar - Tawa Community Grants Pool

Hello Mark,

I am writing on behalf of the Tawa Community Patrol Charitable Trust in regard to the current Tawa Community
funding round.

| received advice on Friday that the Grants Committee would appreciate receiving a "supplementary application” from
a 100% Tawa-based organisation which may have a need for additional funding. Of course, | would be only too
delighted to respond to such an invitation on behalf of the local Community Patrol.

At the time | submitted the original application ($1,500) | was unaware of a situation whereby the Patrol Car is going
to require a substantial spend on maintenance - new clutch and 2 x new tyres, estimated to be in the region of $1,000.

Could you please consider whether it is too late for such an approach - or whether we might be able to place such a
request in front of the Grants Committee.

Many thanks for your advice and assistance.

Peter Lockery
Chair
Tawa Community Patrol Charitable Trust.
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Mark Farrar

From: Tracey Souness <secretary@tawacollege.school.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 19 March 2015 9:35 a.m.

To: Mark Farrar; Lucas, Murray

Subject: Tawa College Youth Mentoring Project

Good morning Mr Farrar

Mr Lucas has asked me to email you to confirm that we have now completed the two
accountability requests on the funding website.

Furthermore is it possible to increase the Tawa College Youth Mentoring funding for 2015 from
$2,000 to $3,000. If so, how do we go about increasing the amount requested?

Kind regards

Tracey Souness

Principal’s Secretary
Phone: 04 232 8184 x 824
Fax: 04 232 5777
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Mark Farrar

From: Murray Lucas <mlucas@tawacollege.school.nz>
Sent: Sunday, 22 March 2015 5:33 p.m.

To: Mark Farrar

Subject: Tawa Community Funding 2015

Dear Mark,

I have had contact from the Tawa Community Grants Chair regarding the community funding in 2015 and I
understand that she is using discretionary powers to provide scope for requests for additional funding.

I would therefore like to raise my application for funding for the 24/7 funding from $2000 to $3000. The
reason for this is to reduce pressure on discretionary Tawa college funds that is funding the remainder of the
24/7 programme costs. The Tawa College discretionary fund is used to help an increasing number of college
students with financial needs.

Regards

Murray Lucas
Principal
Tawa College

Phone (04) 2328184 ext 821
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Mark Farrar

From: RICHARD HERBERT <herbert.r@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Monday, 23 March 2015 4:42 p.m.

To: Bus: Funding

Cc: mm.lucas@xtra.co.nz; tredger@slingshot.co.nz

Subject: Re: Further information required for your funding request, request #201502-003442

Categories: Mark

Hi Matt

Further to the Tawa Community Grants application on behalf of Rotary Club of Tawa
for $1,500 to replenish the hanging flower baskets in the Tawa Main Street business
center later in 2015.

I understand that the may be additional funds available and we wish to take this
opportunity to get professional help in reviewing and refurbishing the watering
system for the baskets. Over recent months there have been a number of
complaints from some of the adjoining shop owners that some of the baskets are not
being watered evenly, or the water is being sprayed in an unintended angle over the
footpath or the baskets are not being watered at all due to blockages in the
distribution outlets. I have been provided with a contact firm of "Total Irrigation” from
the WCC Horticulture team who we will approach for this work. We therefore wish to
apply for an additional funding of $500 to cover this work.

regards

Richard Herbert
Foundation director
Rotary Club of Tawa
0274455942

On Thursday, 12 March 2015 3:18 PM, Bus: Funding <BusFunding@wcc.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Richard,

That is all good now.

Thanks,
Matt

Matthew Sims
Advisor Process Support | WW 10!
P 04 803 8057 | M 021 227 805

roject Coordinator | Wellington City Council
| ¥

The information contained in tHis email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended gécipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its
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